
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents and families, 

Summer is here, and we are excited to announce that our school fair is just around the corner! This 

event promises to be a fun-filled day for our entire community, bringing together students, families, 

and friends to celebrate the spirit of our school. 

To make this year's Summer Fair a grand success, we are reaching out to you, our dedicated 

parents, teachers, and community members, for your valuable support and involvement. We 

warmly invite you to join our volunteer team, contributing your time, skills, and enthusiasm to ensure 

a memorable experience for everyone. 

There are various opportunities to volunteer, suited to different interests and schedules. Whether you 

can spare only an hour or a few, your help will be greatly appreciated. Please refer to the Summer 

Fair Volunteers section at the end of the newsletter for the different ways and times that helpers are 

needed. If you are interested in volunteering, please contact the school office. 

Remember, every contribution, no matter how big or small, plays a crucial role in making our 

Summer Fair a success. Volunteering not only strengthens our school community but also sets a 

wonderful example for our students about the power of collaboration and giving back. 

Thank you in advance for considering this opportunity to support our school. Let us come together 

to create an unforgettable Summer Fair experience for our entire community! 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Gonzalez 
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Stars of the Week 

Reception – Alvin for amazing work and effort. 

Year 1 – Oscar for being brave despite an injured foot. 

Year 2 – Lyla for fantastic answers and for many creative ideas. 

Year 3 – Darcie for great participation during comprehension. 

Year 4 – Octavian for being a shining star in Year 4. 

Year 5 – Logan for confidence and self-belief when sharing God’s message. 

Year 6 – Zachary for working hard. 
 

School Value Awards 

Reception – Shayah for curiosity in all activities. 

Year 1 – Aaron for aspiring to achieve well in the phonics check. 

Year 2 – Maro for showing love and kindness to others. 

Year 3 – Oliver for great research skills during comprehension, 

Year 4 – Tobenna for building resilience. 

Year 5 – Chengyi for curiosity, asking and answering questions. 

Year 6 – Polly for great compassion. 
 

Dates for your Diary  

Monday 17 June Year 2 outing to Beeche Environmental Centre 

Wednesday 19 June Year 4 Celebration of the Word 09:00 (parents welcome) 

Friday 28 June Year 3 outing to Eagle Heights 

Friday 28 – Sunday 30 June Year 6 residential trip 

Wednesday 3 July Year 6 Celebration of the Word 09:00 (parents welcome) 

Tuesday 9 July Sports Afternoon for Reception, Years 1 & 2 

Wednesday 10 July Sports Afternoon for Reception, Years 3 - 6 

Thursday 11July Reception outing to Godstone Farm 

Saturday 13 July  Summer Fair  

Tuesday 16 July Year 1 outing to Eagle Heights 

Wednesday 17 July Year 1 Celebration of the Word 09:00 (parents welcome) 

Monday 22 July Leavers’ Mass at OLHC Church 13:45 

Tuesday 23 July Last day of Summer Term 

Thursday 29 August First day of Autumn Term 

 
Term and holiday dates up to July 2025 are shown on the school website. 

 

This Week’s Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10-14 June 2024 

Reception 98.5% 

Year 1 96.8% 

Year 2 95.7% 

Year 3 97.8% 

Year 4 96.1% 

Year 5 96.6% 

Year 6 96.3% 

Whole school 96.8% 

 

  Well done Reception    

– best attendance for this week 

with  98.5% 

  



This Week’s Mission 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fair Volunteers 

 

BOUNCY CASTLE, INFLATABLE, BOTTLE TOMBOLA, JOLLY JAM JAR STALL, 

CHILDREN’S TOY TOMBOLA, PIMMS/MOCKTAIL/SOFT DRINKS, POPCORN, 

TATTOOS/NAIL ART, PENALTY SHOOTOUT, HOOK A DUCK, 

HOTDOGS/REFRESHMENTS, ROLL A PENNY, CRAFT STALL, RAFFLE, CANDY FLOSS  

 
 

We are organising different shifts: 

Setting up from 10am 

11am -1pm  

1-3pm  

Tidying up from 3pm (1hour approx) 

 

 
Can you spare some time to help us? Please let us know so we can plan for the day. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 


